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Welcome

Hello and welcome to the 29th bi-monthly newsletter from Waltham Forest Vision (WFV). Hope you all had kept cool during the recent heat wave and drunk plenty of fluid and ice cream to cool you down. It has been scientific discoveries during July month when NASA’s New Horizons spacecraft did a flyby of Pluto. The last planet to be discovered in our solar system and it has sent back with amazing and stunning pictures of Pluto. They even named the heart like shaped on the surface of Pluto as Tombaugh Regio. Clyde Tombaugh, the person who discovered Pluto in the 1930s and the word Regio, Latin for region. Apparently another NASA spacecraft called Kepler, its mission to find an earth like planets. After its launch in 2009 It has finally found a planet like ours except it 60% larger and within the habitable zone. Think I will stop now before I get too geeky on you!        
As always, if you have any news items, stories, or ideas that you would like to see in forthcoming newsletters, email me on neil@walthamforestvision.org.uk, or you can phone Desen Denktash , chair for WFV, on 07940 747 133. We shall look forward to hearing from you. The deadline for submissions for the next newsletter: Friday 4th September 2015. 
A full list of the activities we have planned, along with contact details, will appear at the end of this newsletter. Some elements have yet to be finalised, but if you are interested in taking part in any of these events, it would greatly help us if you would let us know as soon as possible and definitely by the specified closing date, since after that time, we unfortunately cannot guarantee there will be room. So, as always, the advice is book early to avoid disappointment.

If you are unable to attend prior to activities and event due to any reason you may have. Please inform Desen.    
Waltham Forest Vision AGM & WFV’s Strategy Group User Consultation 

A reminder that AGM for Waltham Forest Vision along with the Waltham Forest Vision Strategy Group’s User Consultation meeting will be held on Monday 12th October from 4.30pm to 9.00pm. Fish & Chip will be provided at the cost of £5 and £5 for Transport. More information will be in the next edition of Bi monthly in September.   

Apple iPhone & iPad software training, 

If you have bought an iPhone or iPad and you are not too sure how to use it or need help with it. Desen, will be offering one to one or group session with tip and training on how to get the best of your device with software or everything you wanted to know, but were afraid to ask. Please contact Desen on 07940 747 133 for more information. 
Personal Independence Payment – Have your say!

Are you or someone you care for…

· visually impaired or have combined hearing and sight loss;

· currently on DLA (Disability Living Allowance) but have been invited to claim for PIP (Personal Independence Payment); and

· living in London or the West Midlands?

If yes, researchers at NatCen Social Research would like to invite you to take part in a research interview to hear your views and experiences of the move from DLA to PIPs.  

The initial interview will last no longer than 60 minutes and will be conducted at a time and location convenient to you. You will receive £20 cash to say thank you for taking part. You will also be offered an opportunity to take part in two further interviews as your PIP application progresses. 

To take part or for more information please contact the research team by freephone: 0808 281 0298, text: 07714 560554 or email: PIP@natcen.ac.uk.

This research is funded by Sense, RNIB, and the Thomas Pocklington Trust.www.natcen.ac.uk/taking-part/pip
East London Vision (ELVis) news
After our successful partnership with The Challenge NCS summer program in

2014 we thought we’d do it all again! We will be working with The Challenge in Barking and Dagenham, Hackney, Newham, Redbridge and Waltham Forest over the summer covering skills such as Drama and enterprise up to August, and volunteering days in September. As if that wasn’t enough to keep us busy, we are holding a Sight and Information day on 23 July and we certainly look forward to seeing you there. In the next addition, we will make sure we give you an update on how it all went.

We are pleased to report that ELVis in conjunction with Metro Blind Sport, Walthamstow Borough Bowling Club and Motivate East, ran the first Vision Impaired bowls taster session, which we are delighted to report was a success, we hope to bring you further VI Bowls sessions, so watch this space!

In this addition, we have plenty of opportunities for you to try the ever growing game of VI tennis.
Monthly tennis Camp for blind and partially sighted people
Come and play tennis at our monthly tennis training camp for vision impaired people.
Receive specialist coaching led by our Tennis Foundation coach and take part in some informal match play. These monthly camps are open to players of all abilities from beginners to advanced.
Details of the camp:
Date: The last Saturday of each month, next session on August 29
Time: 14:00 - 17:00
Age: 11+
Cost: FREE for 18s and under, £2.50 for 18+

Meet and greet: Sighted guide service available to assist players to and from Leyton Station. Pick up at 13:30. If you're running late please call the centre on 08456 770 604. 
Address: Lee Valley Hockey and Tennis Centre, Eton Manor, Leadmill Lane, Queen Elizabeth Olympic Park, London, E20 3AD

To book your place please call 08456 770 604 or send an email to hockeytennis@leevalleypark.org.uk.
Please note all players are required to book in advance.

In partnership with: Lee Valley Regional Park Authority, LTA British Tennis Foundation, Metro Blind Sport and East London Vision.

ActivEyes Redbridge weekly tennis sessions for vision impaired people

If Wimbledon left you inspired, then here is a perfect opportunity for you to showcase your own skills on a tennis court. Whether you’re a novice or an expert, why not come and play the ever growing sport of VI Tennis?

A qualified coach, will help you to master the game of VI Tennis and plenty volunteers to assist. This specially adapted game for vision impaired people has certainly built confidence, belief and realisation that tennis can be played by those with vision loss and its great fun. Additionally, this will give you the chance to socialise and make new friends too.

When: Every Wednesday, starting 22 July until 23 September.

Time: 11.00-13.00.

Where: Redbridge Sports and Leisure Centre, Forest Road, Barkingside, Essex,

IG6 3

Cost: £2.50

Meet and greet available at Fairlop station at 10.30am, but please let us know in advance.

Open to all visually impaired people in Redbridge and surrounding area. This event is being held in conjunction with East London Vision. If you, or anyone you know, is interested in coming, please contact ActivEyes Redbridge on: 07943 592 140, email enquiries@activeyesredbridge.org.uk or call ELVis on: 020 3697 6464

Barking and Dagenham Multi Sports Event for Visually Impaired people

Organisers: East London Vision, London Borough of Barking and Dagenham & Metro Blind Sport. 
When: Sunday 27th September, 12.00 to 16.15
Register: 12.00 by the Reception area

Where: Abbey Leisure Centre, Bobby Moore Way, IG11 7HW
Closing date for registration is September 7th 2015.

A Free Afternoon of sports coaching and taster sessions for blind and partially sighted people.

· Spinning Class

· Tai Chi

· Curling

· Athletics

· Dance Class

· Boccia

· Yoga Warm Down

As well as gym inductions and a free swim there will also be mini spa treatments available for people who complete a health check.

Please wear appropriate clothing to participate in the different activities. Also, please note that all activities are subject to change.

For more information and a registration form contact: 

Laura Ross: 07914 77 0909 

Or Danielle Smith: Danielle.Smith@lbbd.gov.uk
Visually Impaired People of Newham 

Visual Impaired people of Newham (VIPON) is a new social and peer support group for blind and partially sighted in Newham. Meetings will be held on the third Wednesday of each month at the Star Lane Hub, from 14.00. Current Meeting dates are as follows:

Wednesday 16th September

Address: Star lane Hub, 123 Star Lane, Canning Town, E16 4PZ

For further information, or to join the group, please contact Laura via 

Telephone on: 07914 77 0909 / 020 3697 6464 or Email: laura@eastlondonvision.org.uk
For further information about any ELVis related activity, do get in touch with us:

T: 020 3697 6464

E: enquiries@eastlondonvision.org.uk
W: www.eastlondonvision.org.uk
Facebook: www.facebook.com/EastLondonVision
Twitter: www.twitter.com/ELVis_Vision
Bi-monthly meeting news
The next bi-monthly meeting will be held on Monday 10th August at. Clarity Unit 7, Highams Park Industrial Estate,, Jubilee Avenue, Highams Park, E4 9JD It will start at 6.30 pm and will finish by 8.45 pm. Guest speaker is Roy Smith from Metro Sport for Blind. 
Agenda 

1. Introductions

2. Apologies for absence

3. Guest speakers: Roy Smith 
4. Committee report & Future WFV AGM
5. 15 minute break

6. Future activities 

7. Ask members regarding Culture club putting up prices in future £3 for refreshments, £5 with transport. So £8. Bi Monthly £3 for refreshment, £5 with transports so £8.
8. Raffle 

9. Any other Business 

Transport to and from the meeting can be provided for anyone that needs it. All those attending are asked to make a £2 donation towards tea/coffee, biscuits and a £1 if you wish to enter for a raffle prize. Anyone being provided with transport will need to pay an additional £3. If you would like to attend, then please let us know as soon as possible, but certainly by 3rd August, along with whether you would like transport. 
Activities update
What’s been happening?

Since the production of the last newsletter, the following activities have taken place: June, Bi monthly meeting at Clarity, Highams Park and June, Culture Club at Waltahm Forest Resource Hub (North. 
Transport to and from the events listed below can be provided for anyone that needs it. Anyone being provided with transport for an event will need to pay an additional £3, unless mentioned otherwise.
Tandem   
We are currently running Tandem sessions again this year on Saturdays, between 12.00 pm and 2.00 pm at the cycle track at Highams Park School, Church Avenue. Sessions will run until 8th August. If you would like to do some tandem cycling, please let us know a week in advance of each session, cost £3 per session, £7 with transport if required.
Summer BBQ at Leytonstone Hub (South)

We are pleased to announce that we are holding our annual BBQ at Waltham Forest Resource Hub (South), 90 Crownfield Road, E15 2BG on Thursday 6th August, 6.30pm to 8.30pm. A chef from Waltham Forest Crest Club will be providing us BBQ. If you wish to attend please let Desen let know a few days before BBQ. The cost of food will be £10 and £10 for transport if provided.  
Culture club
We are hoping to run the culture Club on Monday 24th August at Waltahm Forest Resource Hub (North) 58 Hall Lane E4 8EU subject to confirmations. The time will be at 1 pm to 3 pm. The cost will be £3 and £5 for transport if required. The future dates for forthcoming culture club, 28th September, 26th October & 30th November 2015. 
Calendar of events

Below is a summarised list of WFV events for which space is still available:

· 6thth August, 6.30-8.30, Summer BBQ, Waltham Forest Resource Hub (South), 90 Crownfield Road, E15 2BG, £10 + £10 for transport.
· 10th August, 6.30-8.45, bi-monthly meeting, Clarity Unit 7, Highams Park Industrial Estate, Jubilee Avenue, Highams Park, E4 9JD, £2 + £3 for transport.

· 24th August, 1.00-3.00, Culture Club, Waltahm Forest Resource Hub (North) 58 Hall Lane E4 8EU, £3 + £5 for transport.
· 12th October, 4.30 – 9,00pm, AGM & Waltham Forest Vision Strategy Group’s User consultation, Waltham Forest Resource Hub (South), 90 Crownfield Road, E15 2BG, £5 for fish & chip + £5 for transport.
How to Get the Most Out of this Newsletter

Hopefully you have enjoyed this newsletter and found the variety of information interesting and useful. You can contribute! Please feel free to send us some information you think will be of use to others or tell us about the services you are providing.

WFV works with: Waltham Forest Social Services, a number of other Council departments, statutory bodies and voluntary agencies.

This newsletter is available in a variety of formats:

· In print, point size 12 or 18

· Via email

· Electronic version either on our Website or on disk

· Audio version on Disk or on the Internet

· On tape thanks to the Waltham Forest Talking newspaper

· In Braille thanks to Joseph Clarke School for the visually impaired.   

Contact details

Waltham Forest Vision 

Waltham Forest Resource Hub (South), 90 Crownfield Road, London E15 2BG 

Tel: 020 3697 6464 
Mob for Desen: 07940 747 133 
Email for Desen: desen@walthamforestvision.org.uk 
Email for Neil: neil@walthamforestvision.org.uk 

Website: walthamforestvision.org.uk
Facebook: www.facebook.com/walthamforestvision
Twitter: www.twitter.com/walthamforestv 

Please let us know of any changes to your contact details or if you wish to receive the newsletter in a different format. [image: image1.jpg]
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